JOSEPH R. MILMOE
P. O. BOX 151
14538 FRIAR STREET
VAN NUYS, CALIF.

December 21, 1951

New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
Santa Fe
New Mexico

Attention: Mr. Utz
Gentlemen:

I would like to know if the Sunol 0il Company
of San Jose, California have renewed their
permit for the Sunol No. 1 in Valencia County.
Also, can these permits be renewed repeatedly,
or are there limitations upon such renewals.

I understand that there is another lease in the
same area called El Capitan Community 0il and
Gas Lease. Do you have any permit for a well
to be drilled on such a lease, or can you tell
me whom I should contact to locate the
operators of this lease.

I will appreciate a prompt reply, as it will
affect our activity here. ,

Yours very truly,
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